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PAB Meeting – Every 2nd Tuesday of the Month 
1630-1715hrs at the Stony CDC Annex 

What is the Parent Advisory Board? We are volunteer patrons offering our time to help organize 
parent appreciation for the caregivers, facilitate communications between families and the child 
youth services team, answer questions, offer support to resolve your concerns, and provide a forum 
for information dissemination.  

President: MAJ Brittany Oletti 
Secretary: Mike Ruppert USA, Ret. 
Vice Pres: vacant 
Strategic Communications: vacant 

Email: MAJ Brittany Oletti at brittany.vowell@gmail.com 
Email: Mike Ruppert at  mikeruppert97@gmail.com 

Agenda:
Caregiver Appreciation
Month of the Military Child
Kinder Transition
CYS Program Updates
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